
 

Chairman 

Sri S.R.Kulkarni 

 

President 

Sri S.M.Deshpande 

 

Vice President 

Sri P.S.L.M.Haragopal 

Sri D.A.Masdekar 

Sri M.V.G.Nair 

Sri J.B.Dave 

Sri F.Martis 

Sri B.Ramji 

Sri M.K.Jha 

Sri C.Gopinathan Nair 
 

General Secretary 

Sri S.C.Jain 

 

Dy. Genl. Secretary 

Sri R.S.Desai 

Sri D.P.Gupta 

Sri S.V.Srinivasan 

Sri Debesh Bhatacharya 

 

Organising Secretary 

Sri P.P.Karandikar 

Sri Kalyan Sengupta 

Sri V.K.M.Varma 

Sri M.N.Pandit 

Sri B.G.Raithatha 

Sri C.N.Prasad 

Sri Kishore Gujarati 

Sri A.L.Chandramouli 

Sri C.Gopinathan Nair 

Sri A.K.Bansal 

Sri Sunil Srivatsava 

Sri Dilip Ghosh  

Sri S.Velayoudam 

Sri Anindya K. R. Basu 

Sri Pratap Shukla 

Dr.G.S.Jog 

 

Treasurer 

Sri M.S.Chourey 

 

 

 

 

A L L  I N D I A  B A N K  R E T I R E E S ’  F E D E R A T I O N  
D-1/1, Sector-C, Scheme-71, 

Near Kasara Bazar School, Indore – 452 009. 

 

Mobile:+91 89660 19488  E-Mail: sharbat_123@rediffmail.com 
Website: www.aibrf.com 

Ref: 2013/658                                                                   Date: 20.12.2013 
 
 
 
Shri M.V.Murli 
Convenor, UFBU 
Hyderabad 
 
 
Dear Sir 
                     RE: STRIKE OF 18TH DECEMBER 2013 
 
We wish to congratulate you and entire leadership of UFBU for organising 
total strike successfully in the banking industry against the negative 
attitude of the government/ IBA towards on-going wage settlement 
negotiations and giving humiliating offer of 5 percent. We are sure this 
strike will send the right signals and the IBA will come out with respectable 
offer and conclude the negotiation at the earliest. 
 
2.  As you know, that AIBRF had decided to fully support the strike call of 
UFBU and asked its membership of about 1.25 lakhs to actively participate 
in the dharna and rallies organised on this occasion. On the basis of the 
reports filed by our affiliates the retirees participated in these rallies and 
dharna programmes in large numbers at 52 centres under the banner of 
AIBRF. We would like to assure that retirees will further respond with all 
enthusiasm to any call of agitational programme given by UFBU on this 
issue. 
 
3. We may further inform you that AIBRF is in the process of organising 
massive rally and Dharna in Delhi in the month of February, 2014 in 
support of early and respectable wage settlement.  
 
 
                                          With Regards 
 
 
                                                                    Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
                                                                       ( S.C.JAIN ) 
                                                             GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
C.C. to All Constituents of UFBU 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                        


